
 
MUPY welcomed the delegation from Gadjah Mada University, Indonesia
 

November 11th, 2016 
 
On November 11th, 2016, MUPY executive led by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Naeti Suksomboon, Assistant Dean for
Graduate Studies, and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Wisuda Suvitayavat, Deputy Dean for Finance, along with
faculty members in graduate program in Social, Economic and Administrative Pharmacy  (SEAP) hosted a
reception for the delegation from Faculty of Pharmacy, Gadjah Mada University, Indonesia. The
purpose of their visit was to discuss about a credit transfer of SEAP programs between two
institutions.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1908


